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Dear Parents/Carers of Reception children ONLY 
 

Please send your child in to school with a small snack such as a packet of crisps and a 
drink on Friday.  This is so that they can enjoy their snack during our whole school 
picnic. Children will still be having their lunch as usual on the day. Please do not 

include any nuts in your child's snack. 
 

Thank you 
EYFS Team 
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